
Recently, the California Center for Public Policy--a 501(c)(3) nonprofit public
 benefit corporation--has had the opportunity to discuss with members of the
 City Council, Board of Education, and community the long desired acquisition
 of the Goleta Union School District Maintenance and Bus yards immediately
 adjacent to the Goleta Valley Community Center by the City of Goleta.  

Acquisition of this site by the City of Goleta for expansion of the Goleta Valley
 Community Center would have manifold benefits to the City, School District,
 and community.  The approximately 2.5 acres of the Maintenance and Bus
 Yards would allow substantially increased program and recreational
 opportunities for the Goleta Valley Community Center and community--and
 especially for families, youth, and children in the Goleta oldtown area, the
 only part of Goleta without a neighborhood school.  

The Maintenance and Bus Yards are currently in decrepit condition.  For this
 reason, now is an appropriate time to revitalize the search for replacement
 facilities for them.  

Thank you for your consideration.  The California Center for Public Policy
 intends in the near future to hold a public meeting for those who are
 interested in this issue to brainstorm and seek ways to turn this dream into a
 reality.  

Sincerely, 
Lanny Ebenstein
Lanny Ebenstein, Ph.D., President
California Center for Public Policy
P.O. Box 3480
Santa Barbara, CA  93130
Ph. (805) 682-9815

cc:  Ms. Michelle Greene, City Manager
 Dr. Donna Lewis, Superintendent

From: <lannyebenstein@aol.com>
Date: March 19, 2019 at 12:11:21 PM PDT
To: <pperotte@cityofgoleta.org>, <krichards@cityofgoleta.org>,
 <raceves@cityofgoleta.org>, <skasdin@cityofgoleta.org>,
 <jkyriaco@cityofgoleta.org>, <mayer@psych.ucsb.eu>,
 <sholeh.jahangir@goleta.k12.ca.us>,
 <susan.epstein@goleta.k12.ca.us>, <luz@goleta.k12.ca.us>,
 <carin.ezal@goleta.k12.ca.us>
Cc: <mgreene@cityofgoleta.org>, <dlewis@goleta.k12.ca.us>
Subject: Goleta Valley Community Center / Goleta Union School
 District Maintenance and Bus Yards

Mayor and Council
City of Goleta

Board of Education
Goleta Union School District

Dear Members of the Council and the Board: 

This email is prompted by the agenda item on the City Council agenda today,
 Item B.5, for improvements to the athletic field at the Goleta Valley
 Community Center.  This is a terrific project, and one that merits the support
 of the entire community.  




